
Dear Professor Deasy April 22, 1998

It was such a pleasure to talk to you
the other day. Thank you for returning my call.
I have put together the items I have been

able to find and am pleased to donate some
to you and Providence College.

I am looking forward to meeting you in
October. It should be a great affair.

I w ill b e  o n  a  trip  u n til M a y 3 . If  yo u  

want to call me about anything, call after
that date.

sincerely
Bob Madson


